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TRANSMITTED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

April 8, 2022

Dan Marsh

Senior Manager, Rates and Regulatory Affairs
Liberty Utilities

701 National Avenue

Tahoe Vista, CA 96148

Mr. Marsh,

This letter is being sent to notify Liberty Utilities that the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety
(Energy Safety) withdraws the notice of defect (NOD) numbered NOD_LU_QAP_20211207-01
sent on March 11, 2022. By issuance of this letter, Energy Safety hereby closes this matter and
requires no further response from Liberty Utilities.

Sincerely,

BT

Koko Tomassian

Compliance Program Manager
Compliance Assurance Division
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety

Cc:

Eliot Jones, Liberty Utilities
Jordan Parrillo, Liberty Utilities
Melissa Semcer, Energy Safety
MaryBeth Farley, Energy Safety
Quang Pham, Energy Safety



